'Iwu Iawgea.com

From: USCIS <USCIS-CaseStatus@dhs.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 1:07 PM

To: jwu lawppa.com

Subject: Your recent inquiry (receipt #EAC—20—250-) (Attorney/paralegal copy of customer

communication)

U.S. Department of Homeland Security
VERMONT SERVICE CENTER

75 LOWER WELDEN STREET

SAINT ALBANS,VT 05479

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Wednesday, April 14, 2021
Emailed to jwu@lawppa.com
Dear Jia Wu:

On 04/13/2021, you or the designated representative shown below, contacted us about your case. Some of the key
information given to us at that time was the following:

Person who contacted us:
-- Wu, Jia

Caller indicated they are:
-- Attorney or Authorized Representative

Attorney Name:
- WU, JIA

Case type:
--1129

Filing date:
--07/02/2020

Receipt #:

- EAC-20-250-

Referral ID:

SR11032

Beneficiary (if you filed for someone else):
-- Information not available

Your USCIS Account Number (A-number):

Type of service requested:
-- Non-Delivery of Approval Notice



The status of this service request is:

A duplicate copy of your notice has been requested and will be mailed to you. Your notice should arrive in 7-10 days.

We hope this information is helpful to you.

We offer many online services and tools to help you find the information you need at www.uscis.gov/tools and
my.uscis.gov, including:

Case Status: Sign up for detailed case updates in myUSCIS: my.uscis.gov/account Check your current case status:
www.uscis.gov/casestatus Check processing times: www.uscis.gov/processingtimes Ask about your case:
www.uscis.gov/e-request Schedule an appointment: my.uscis.gov/appointment Ask our virtual assistant Emma:
www.uscis.gov/emma Address Changes: If you move, please visit www.uscis.gov/addresschange for information on how
to update your address. Remember to update your address for all your receipt numbers.

If you try our online tools and still need help, you can call the USCIS Contact Center at 800-375-5283 or 800-767-1833
(TDD for the hearing impaired).

Thank you for your inquiry. We appreciate your continued patience.





